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Comments: This project should NOT go ahead as planned. It would destroy old growth forest along Callahan

trail, affect wildlife winter feeding range, completely degrade the area with burning, excessive roadways,

promoting weed growth and climatic changes to water drainage and conservation. Not to say how it will affect the

view and noise levels and stress to area residents and wildlife. 

Management of our forests can be planned and handled in better ways!


